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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Families and Community,

Welcome back to Term 3. I hope everyone had a safe and
restful break and that you are ready for a busy term. 

This week we welcomed Carolyn Alderson as the teacher in
Rm 12 for this term while Luke Clausen takes leave. We wish
Luke a speedy recovery from surgery. 

Our parent club is organising another pop-up second hand
uniform shop. The first one was very popular and well
received by the community. We thank them for their
contribution to our school community. 

Swimming notes have gone home via email this week so
please check your emails regarding these. You are able to
sign permission slips online but Medical forms will still need
to be returned in hard copy for the Elizabeth Aquadome. If
you wish to negotiate a payment plan for swimming fees
please call or email. 
 
Kind regards,
Kristen Angus
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Tuesday 5 August
Governing Council
Meeting at 7pm

Wednesday 13 August
School Photo day

Week of 18 August
BOOK WEEEK

Wednesday 20 August 
Book Week Parade
Time TBA

Week of 25 August
Swimming Week
Reception to Year 5 
(Mainstream classes)

PLANNING AHEAD:
Monday 1 September
SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY
Tuesday 2 September
PUPIL FREE DAY
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION

Phoebe, Sheemali and Sanavi have been showing
great kindness and inclusivity when supporting
students from The Nest. 

It was wonderful to see a group of students working
together to help find a lost toy of a child in the yard
this week. The students showed teamwork and
compassion when assisting their peer. 

We have seen our new students and mid-year
reception students demonstrating Bravery over their
first couple of weeks at Modbury South. 

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.




